
 

 

 

Engineers   |   Architects   |   Planners   |   Scientists 

Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc., 329 Jay Street, Suite 301, La Crosse, WI 54601-4034 

SEH is 100% employee-owned   |   sehinc.com   |   608.782.3161   |   800.325.2055   |   888.908.8166 fax 

August 31, 2021 RE: City of La Crosse 
River Point District Phase II (Street A) – 
Design and Bidding Services 
SEH No.155715  14.00 

 
 
 
Matt Gallager,  
City Engineering 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI  54601 
 
Dear Mr. Gallager,  
 
Short Elliott Hendrickson Inc. (SEH) appreciates the opportunity to provide this proposal for professional 
services for the Design and Bidding Services for River Point District Phase II.  The attached proposal 
outlines our proposed scope of services, based on our understanding of the project. 
 
As discussed with SEH’s design team and the City of La Crosse’s infrastructure team it will be important 
to keep this project on schedule.  To stay on track with the City’s infrastructure we anticipate spending no 
more than $100,000 over the next six weeks (September 1- October 15).  After the six-week time frame, 
the remainder of $388,800 would take place over the next 22 weeks as indicated on the schedule. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to work with the City of La Crosse. If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me at 608.518.3679 or via e-mail at rsanford@sehinc.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
SHORT ELLIOTT HENDRICKSON INC. 

 
 
Randy Sanford, PE 
Principal | Client Service Manager 
 
Attachment 
c: Andrea Trane, City of La Crosse 

Bernie Lenz, City of La Crosse 
 David Schofield, Short Elliott Hendrickson 

Jeremy Tomesh, Short Elliott Hendrickson 
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